
From: Brianna Dundas 

Sent: April 8, 2021 11:13 AM 

To: Laura Moy <lmoy@tecumseh.ca> 

Subject: Extend the Trail! 

 

To the Mayor of Tecumseh and Town of Tecumseh Council, 

 

I would like that this email be included on the agenda for the Town of Tecumseh Council 
Meeting tomorrow, April 8, 2021. 

 

I fully and completely support extending the trail through Tecumseh from Lesperance 
Road to Manning Road. 

 

The extension of the trail is necessary for all Town of Tecumseh residents to enjoy a 
safe and beautiful addition to our community and outdoor living space. It is essential for 
exercise as well as safe traveling for youth and all in the community. It connects existing 
safe trail paths to support the greater growth as Tecumseh as a leader in supporting 
safe, healthy outdoor lifestyles. 

 

Sincerely, 

Brianna Dundas 

St Denis, 

Tecumseh, ON 
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